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I vehemently oppose Oregon’s legislature’s attempts to take money from all 

Oregonian’s to promote and establish a statewide shelter program. 

 

Why are you constantly trying to grow the government of Oregon and strangle 

citizens with your regulations and spending.  

?Let each city and county deal with their homeless issues they way they see fit.  

 

Instead if continuing to try and spend every last Oregonian dollar growing the Oregon 

government which has a retirement burden that’s going to absolutely destroy the 

future of the state as it’s already out of control. Why don’t we implement our own 

Department of Efficiency to start helping working Oregonians by saving us money on 

this unnecessary waste.  

 

I’m beginning to understand that the current governor and legislature want Oregon to 

fail. They want to run the ship so far into the ground that it can’t be reversed. This is 

absolutely opposite to the will of actual Oregon citizen voters. 

 

We get that’s why the governor and the legislature are so intent on protecting illegal 

aliens are you working to grow a new voter base. While lawlessly working against the 

federal government. Now funds are being frozen and Oregon’s budget is beginning to 

spin out of control. 

 

But what do you do? You go against the citizens and the federal government and try 

to continue to fight to waste our money while leaving us vulnerable to illegal criminal 

element.  

 

Stop wasting our money on this garbage. Start looking into what actual voters want, 

that is smaller government, balanced budgets that do not rely on federal funds and 

representatives that work within the law and are not trying to fleece Americans of 

their hard earned money to line your pockets and the pockets of your NGOs.   


